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R&C Conference 2024: Motions book
published

The PCS R&C Group report, listing the policy motions to be discussed at or group
conference in May, has been published.

PCS published the Revenue and Customs (R&C) Group Standing Orders
Committee Report No.1, which contains the agenda and the motions to be
discussed at the union’s Group Conference in Brighton from 20-21 May. Download
and read the report.

These motions were submitted by branches across HMRC and VOA, and if agreed,
these resolutions will become union policy in the department and agency.

Under the union’s rules, your branch will need to hold an all-members’ meeting
ahead of conference, to allow you the opportunity to discuss these motions, and
direct your branch delegates on how they should vote. Look out for details of your
branch ‘mandate meeting’, and come along to play your part in the union’s
democratic processes.
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